
For species offered and other 
information, contact the SWCD 
office at 453-2623, ext. 3 or go 
by 214 E. 7th St. in Robert Lee.

The Recycling Center in 
Bronte accepts aluminum cans 
only.  The Convenience Center 
does not accept brush or tree 
limbs, according to Bronte City 
Secretary Crystal Blevins.

(Continued from page 1)
barbecue will be served at 12 
noon. 

Following the barbecue, the 
premium sale will be held at 2 
pm to honor the prize winning 
animals and exhibitors.

Persons wishing to donate to 
the Coke County Livestock 
Show can contact either the 
County Extension office in the 
courthouse or one of  the 
Livestock Association directors 
which include Shane Kelton, 
Douglas Roberts, Tom Sawyer, 
Terry Austin, Michael 
Cervenka, Riley Coalson, Corby 
Kelso, Curtis Knight, Steve 
Oleksiuk III, Terry Queen, T. J. 
McCullough, Ricky Ross, Ricky 
Royall, Bill Torres, Bob Sheets, 
Noel Tinkler, Mark Wright, 
Emmit Crisp, Jack Yanez and 
Orlando DeLaGarza.

The directors of  the Coke 
County Junior Livestock Show 
would like to invite everyone to 
come and participate in this 
year’s County Livestock Show 
and support the youth of  our 
county for their hard work and 
dedication.

The Red Hat Society will 
meet Thursday, January 7, 2016, 
at  11 am in Robert Lee.

Get your red hat and bring a 
friend with you.  We always have 
lots of  fun, delicious food, and 
good fellowship.  Hope to see 
you there.

The Friends of  the “Gus” 
Pruser Agriculture Exhibit will 
hold their monthly meeting 
Monday January, 11 at 6pm. 
The meeting will be in the Gus 
Pruser Agriculture Exhibit at 
219 W. Dale in Winters.

Friends of  the “Gus” Pruser 
Exhibit is a group interested in 
preserving the agriculture 
heritage of  the Winters area. 
Stop by and discus old tractors. 
For additional information 
contact John Long at 325-754-
5389 or zihale 
museum@wtxs.net.

Coke County Kickapoo Water 
Control and Improvement 
District #1 will hold an election 
on January 12, 2016, for the 
purpose of  electing two 
directors.

Director Bob Ragsdale has 
filed for re-election to the board 
and Dennie Braswell has filed 
for the other director place.

The election will be held at 
Bronte City Hall.

For further information 
concerning the election, contact 
clerk Fran Sonnenberg.

A limited quantity of  
container and bareroot seedlings 
are available through the Coke 
County Soil and Water 
Conservation District.  Deadline 
to order is February 6, 2015.  
Seedlings will be delivered and 
ready for pick up on February 
12, 2015.
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There is a NEW LOCATION
for the Bronte

Observer/Enterprise drop box!

On State Street in Downtown Bronte 

 Robert Lee 
Care Center residents enjoyed a 
night out on the town in San 
Angelo on December 8, 2015. 
They had a wonderful time 
eating at Henry’s Diner and 
then ventured on to see the Fort 
Concho Light Tour.  After 
returning to Robert Lee, they 
also toured locally to see the 
lights here. Staff  members went 
along for the fun.


